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October 3 is World Communion Sunday

A message from the Peace & Global Witness agency of the Presbyterian
Church:

On World Communion Sunday, we celebrate that Christ’s peace
extends throughout all creation. We celebrate that we are all together
at the table, in God’s house.

Peace is active, not passive. Peace is doing, not waiting. We celebrate
that we are offered what we need to continue the work of building the
household of God with active peacemakers here at home and around
the world.

As a shared offering, your gifts on World Communion Sunday to the
Peace & Global Witness Offering support peacemaking in your own
community, your own region and places around the world. Thank you
for your generosity, for when we all do a little, it adds up to a lot.

Text PCUSAPEACE to 41444 to give to Peace & Global Witness or visit
pcusa.org/peace-global for more information.

Memorial for Rev. Henry Guinotte

There will be a memorial service for Henry Guinotte on October 2, 2021, at
2pm. It will be held at the United Protestant Church, 713 South Denali
Street, Palmer Alaska. Masks are required for all attending in person.
Viewing the service online is available live

at https://www.facebook.com/PalmerLogChurch. Rev. Guinotte died
July 2020 during the COVID isolation period.

Upcoming Fall Presbytery Meeting
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Presbytery will be virtual again this Fall since COVID cases are on the
rise. Therefore we are hoping there will be a representative from every
church. The registration form can be found online at:
http://pbyukon.org/meetings/registration.html

If your internet is sketchy, there is a call-in option. The zoom link will be
sent out ahead of the meeting times. The dates are as follows:

Wednesday, Oct. 6, 7-9pm.

Friday, Oct. 8, 7-9pm.

Saturday, Oct. 9, 10am-1pm.

Sunday, Oct. 10, Presbytery-wide worship service, 10:45am-noon.

During the worship service we hope to have a slideshow featuring 3 or 4
pictures from the different churches showing both their building and
people. Please send these pictures as an email to
sgruhn@alaskan.com. Be sure to include your church name with the
photos!

Celebrating Mary Ann Warden

Mary Ann Warden will be inducted into the Alaska
Women’s Hall of Fame on October 19, 2021. Rev.
Mary Ann Warden was a pastor in our Presbytery
for several years serving in the Utgiagvik and
Kaktovik Presbyterian Churches.

The Rev Mary*\/arden

Board of Pension's Annual Enroliment

This year's annual enrollment for pastors — the time when employees can
make changes or elect new benefits coverage for next year — will

be Monday, October 25 through Friday, November 12, 2021. To help
employees understand what they will need to do, as well as how to make
good choices, the Board of Pensions provides communication materials
leading up to, and during, annual enrollment. Pastors can go to:
pensions.org/what-we-offer/employer-guidance/Annual-enroliment-
benefits-timeline for more information.

Just for Fun! Presbytery Trivia

1) How many churches in our Presbytery did Rev. Bert Bingle pastor?
2) What church in our Presbytery is celebrating it’s 75th anniversary?
3) Is there any stained glass in the new Gambell church?

(The answers will be revealed at the presbytery meeting.)

Prayer Requests
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Please pray for the friends and family of Roy Nageak who
passed away on September 16, 2021.

Mark Your Calendars

October 6-10, 2021 The Next Stated Meeting of the Presbytery
Location: Virtual Meeting via Zoom

Presbytery of Yukon

616 W. 10th Avenue .
Anchorage, AK 99501

907-276-0914 www.pbyukon.org
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